
Today is a beautiful day  
but I cannot see it 

I am blind, 
please help 

A blind boy sat on the steps of a building with a hat by his 
feet.  He held up a sign which said:                      
"I am blind, please help."  
 
There were only a few coins           
in the hat. 
 

A man was walking by.                    
He took a few coins from his pocket and dropped them into 
the hat.  He then took the sign, turned it around, and wrote 
some words. He put the sign back so that everyone who 
walked by would see the new words. 
 
Soon the hat began to fill up. A lot more people were giving 
money to the blind boy.  That afternoon the man who had 
changed the sign came to see how things were.  
 

The boy recognized his footsteps and asked, "Were you the 
one who changed my sign this morning? What did you 
write?" 
 

The man said, "I only wrote the truth.  I said what you said 
but in a different way." I wrote: "Today is a beautiful day 
but I cannot see it." 
 

Both signs told people that the boy 
was blind. But the first sign simply 
said the boy was blind. The           
second sign told people that 
they were so lucky that they 
were not blind. Should we be                   
surprised that the second sign was more effective? 
  
Moral of the Story: Be thankful for what you have.            
Be creative. Be innovative. Think differently and            
positively. When life gives you a 100 reasons to cry, show 
life that you have 1000 reasons to smile. Face your past 
without regret. Handle your present with  confidence.            
Prepare for the future without fear. Keep the faith. 
  
The most beautiful thing is to see a person smiling. And 
even more beautiful, is knowing that you are the reason 
behind it! 
  

Happy Thanksgiving to all! 

Not intended to solicit properties currently listed for sale or buyers under agency contract. 

- Dave & Margorie 



The Grime Team’s Annual  
Client Appreciation Pancake Breakfast 

Saturday, Nov 24th from 8:00 - 11:00 am 
Monora Park Pavilion (500 Monora Park Rd., Mono) 

Please RSVP by November 15th to 
vanessa@thegrimeteam.com or cindym@thegrimeteam.com 

 or call our office at 519-941-1797 Ext 7225/7226 

We will be accepting donations for the Orangeville Food Bank 
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6 months of inventory) 
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SELLING TO LISTING PRICE 

423 NUMBER OF 
SALES YTD 

84 NEW LISTINGS 

2 MONTHS 
MONTHS OF INVENTORY 

29 AVG. DAYS 
ON MARKET 

  519.941.5151 or 1.800.268.2455 
grimeteaminfo@gmail.com 
www.thegrimeteam.com 

 
75 FIRST STREET, SUITE 14, ORANGEVILLE, ON L9W 2E7 

 

Aug / Sept 2017 
  519.941.5151 or 1.800.268.2455 

grimeteaminfo@gmail.com 
www.thegrimeteam.com 

 
75 FIRST STREET, SUITE 14, ORANGEVILLE, ON L9W 2E7 

 

October 2017 
519.941.5151 or 1.800.268.2455 

dave@thegrimeteam.com 
thegrimeteam.com 

  

75 FIRST STREET, SUITE 14, ORANGEVILLE, ON L9W 2E7 

OCTOBER 2018 

Not intended to solicit properties currently listed for sale or buyers under contract.  *Licensed Assistant *2017 based on commission earned. 
If you would prefer to receive an electronic copy of this newsletter please send an email to vanessa@thegrimeteam.com.   

To see past newsletters Google “Grime Team Newsletters”      Statistics from Toronto Real Estate Board and TREB Market Watch 

TIME to move back on 

Sunday, November 4th. 
 

To MOVE FORWARD 
call The Grime Team! 

DaveGrime 
Sales Rep 

Margorie 
Grime 

Broker, SRES * 

Cathy 
Szabolcs 
Sales Rep* 

Bill 
Marlatt 

Sales Rep* 

Santa & Mrs. Claus  •  Crafts 4 Kids 

3% 

15% 

8% 

10% TOTAL ACTIVE 
RESIDENTIAL LISTINGS 

50% 
TOTAL PROPERTIES SOLD 


